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07/09/2022
08/09/2022
09/09/2022

13/09/2022
14/09/2022
15/09/2022

16/09/2022
21/09/2022

23/09/2022
10/10/2022
17/10/2022

18/10/2022
19/10/2022
20/10/2022
25/10/2022
26/10/2022

Dates to Remember

Matinee - Blue Mountains Dance
Festival

Twilight Performance -Blue
Mountains Dance Festival

PBL Athletic Ribbons and Banners
Assembly 2.10pm — School Hall
Debating Round 5

Public Speaking — School Final
Stage 2 YMCA Camp Yarramundi
Depart

Stage 2 YMCA Camp Yarramundi
Return

Penrith Cup Rugby League Gala:

Day

Last Day of Term 3

Students return for Term 4
Kindergarten 2023 Interviews begin
and continue till 28/10/2022
Debating Semi Final
Public Speaking Cluster Final
Group Photo Day
Public Speaking Cluster Final

K-2 Public Speaking Expo 2-3pm

Notes home this fortnight

Tell Them From Me Student Survey

Athletics Ribbon Assembly

YMCA Camp Yarramundi Information

Blue Mountains / Nepean Dance Festival Final Information

We wish to advise that the newsletter will be uploaded to our
School website and also the new parent app every fortnight.
We also have a hardcopy of the newsletter available in the
office foyer of the administration block.

PAYMENT/PERMISSION REMINDERS

All money should be placed in a clearly marked
envelope in the secure box outside the
Administration Block.

No late payments will be accepted
Spare notes in the rack in the admin office foyer
or on the school’s website

Receipts for school payments are issued by teachers to
students each Friday.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
OFFICE HOURS 8:40am to 3:25pm
Canteen will be open on Wednesday’s and Friday’s — strictly for lunch orders only and over the counter purchase at lunch time only.

Uniform Clothing Pool will be open Tuesday 8.40am to 9.10am and Thursday 2.30pm to 3.00pm.

St Andrews Drive, Glenmore Park NSW 2745 € Phone: 02 4737 9571 @ Fax: 02 4737 9346 € Email: surveyorsc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au




PRINCIPAL'S PESK

Week 8 Term 3

This Week @ Surveyors

Penrith Blue Mountains Dance Festival

Mrs Smith and | were extremely lucky to go along
to watch the matinee performance of the Penrith
Blue Mountains Dance Festival today at the Joan
Sutherland Centre.

We had 3 groups perform K-2, Stage 2, and Stage
3. They all looked amazing and danced with
enthusiasm, style, and sass. We were extremely
proud of all our dancers and the teachers who
creatively choreographed their routines.

For those who did not see the performance today
they are also performing tonight.

I would ask all our parents if you are attending
tonight’s performance to stay for its entirety as
all students who perform deserve to have a
captive audience right to the end.

At today’s performance we had several of our
parents leave after our last performance to go and
see their children. It was quite noticeable; | had
mentioned that to Mrs Smith as it was happening.
After the completion of the performances, | was
approached by our Director Educational
Leadership regarding this. She expressed her
concerns and dismay that she too had noticed that
several parents had left after our school’s
performance and at that stage in the program
there were still 6 schools still left to perform.

WE NEED KINDERGARTEN
ENROLMENTS FOR 2023

If you have a child eligible to start Kindergarten in
2023 and you have not already done so, could you
please pop in and see the girls in the front office
for an Enrolment Form or Enrol online.

The sooner we have numbers the better equipped
we will be for 2023.

If you know anyone in your street that have
Kindergarten aged children, could you please let
them know that we are taking enrolments for
2023,

Do not forget if you are taking your children from
our school to the new school in 2023 could you
please let us know.

KINDERGARTEN 2023 INFORMATION

Parents and carers will be receiving information
over the next few weeks regarding Parent
Interviews, orientation days, Kindergarten Expo
evening, story time afternoons and our ‘Meet
your Kindergarten Teacher’ session.

Information will be posted out to you over the
coming weeks.

Great Aussie Bush Camp Year 5

Thank you to all the teachers and the SLSO who
gave up their time to take Year 5 on Camp.
Everyone had an amazing time.....the canoeing
and mud run looked especially fun.

Year 3 and 4 Camp to Yarramundi

Good luck to all the year 3 and 4 students who are
heading off to Yarramundi next week. Once again
thank you to our wonderful staff who give up their
family time freely so that our students can have
this educational experience.

20" Anniversary Celebrations

Just to remind everyone to lock in
the 5" November into their calendar
and join us for this celebration.

Student Voice

This week’s Student Voice is brought to you by
Amelia and Callum.

Around the Classes

KL enjoyed doing z art.

KT liked playing science games with Mrs Morgan.
K-2 support enjoyed learning fractions in math.



Playground News

Students have been wearing their hats when on
the grass. Stage 3 has also been picking up rubbish
off the fields when the bell goes.

SRC News

SRC have been enjoying their job taking out the
recycling to the bin to help Mrs Smith.

With the Principal or Deputy
Principal- Mrs Browne and Mrs
Smith.

Mrs Browne and Mrs Smith went to watch the
Penrith Blue Mountain dance festival at the Joan
Sutherland and were very proud with their
performance.

Yours in Education
Mrs Kathy Browne

Principal

Week 8 Term 3

Public Speaking School Final

Congratulations to the following students who
will be representing their grade at the Public
Speaking school final on Wednesday 14"
September. The winners from each grade and the
runner up from Years 5 and 6 will go onto
represent Surveyors Creek PS at the Penrith
Valley Public Speaking Cluster final on Tuesday
25" October.

We wish them all the best of luck.
Year 3

Cooper N 3S

Isabella C 35

Aaliyah T 3N

Year 4
Ruby M 4W
Alex W 4M

Louisa H 4M

Year 5

Archie C 5K
Charli-Rose G 5R
Archer S SK
Year 6

Ranveer G 6W
Lucas Y 6N
Avah-Rose P 6W
Deputy Principal

Mrs Smith

PBL Awards

Many children at our school have collected a PBL
ribbon.

Most children are aware they are to hand in 3
certificates and they will receive a ribbon. Once a
child does receive 3 ribbons they must hand in their
3 ribbons to receive a banner.

In Short - 3 Certificates = Ribbon
3 Ribbons = Banner
3 Banners = Medallion

Mrs Susan Burke
Teacher/Librarian

Quantity
RIBBON
Sharon P KFM 1
Sonny M KFM 1
Graeson Q KT 1
Hayden F KT 1
Grisha 8 KT 1
Morgan M KT 1
Sabir D KT 1
Diveesha G KT 1
Hugo S KL 1




William O KL
Nixon H KL
Rori F KL
Oliver KL
Harlow J KL
Robert M KL
Olivia M KL
Jace W KL
Summer G 2D
Emily Z 2D
Nate G 2D
Uday D 2K
Lucas M 2K
Harrison A 2K
Talei E 2ND
Keira A 2ND
Honour 2ND
Nathaniel A 2ND
William Gr 2ND
Bodhi C 2ND
Eeshan P 2ND
Chloe T 1CB
Indie C 1CB
Kailee W 1CB
Charlie M 1CB
Taylah | 17
Jeyda K 1T
Percy K 11
Xander F 11
Shelby N 11
Willow G 1l
Amelia 11
Zoe W 38
Daniel F 4M
ZaraC 4M
Madeleine O 4M
London D 4W
Lauren D 4Q
Lily C 4Q

Ashton A 4Q
Natasha C 4Q
Ruby C 4Q
Minka T 4Q
Lachlan M 3c
Beau A 3C
Laiken A 3C
Aarav D 3C
Maddison S 3C
Noah 8 3N
Alexis D 3C
Aaliyah T 3N
Sebastian P 3N
Taylan K 3N
Byron K 8w
Bailey M 6N
Indy C 6N
Daven F 6S
Katelyn N 6S
Karanveer D 5M
Senaya U 5M
Chloe G 5M
Scarlette L 5M
Maddison L 5K
Peighton T 5K
Aval 5K
Jiraiya J 3-6P
Brock D 1-40
Victoria A 11
Caroline H 1CB
Charli 2 1
Ameliah V 4W
Lachlan G 4w
Nicola T 4Q
Abigail 4M
Ellie P 3N
Charlotte H 3C
Ella E 6N
Scarlett G 6N




Mehtab A 5K
Macaulay B 5K
Lucas 'Y 6S

BANNER

Victoria A 1
Caroline H 1CB
Charli Z 11
Ashton A 4Q
Owen S 4w
Jax M 2K
Ruby M 4M
Mia W 4M
Charlotte H 3C
Ellie P 3N
Abigail S 4M
Nicola T 4Q
Lachlan G 4W
Ameliah V 4W
Scarlett G 6N
Daven F 6S
Chloe G 5M
Mehtab A 5K
LucasY 6S
MEDALLION

Chloe G 5M
Scarlett G 6N
Lilly M 6S
Lucas Y 6S




